
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s Key Worker. 

Kind regards The Nursery Team 

The Hoot 

Ozzy’s Little Owls w/b 29.09.14 

“Sometimes, the smallest things 

take up the most room in your 

heart.”  

Winnie the Pooh 

Books we are reading:  

Elmer 

We are going to Nursery 

A day in School 

Spotlight Book: 

 

Upcoming events and trips: 

 

Monday 22nd September – If you haven’t handed 

your feedback slip in about our new topic ‘I am 

Special’ please can you give it to your Key Worker 

today. 

Friday 26th September - Whole School Coffee 

Morning 9.00-10.00am. 

Wednesday 1st October – Family Stay and Play for 

1 hour from 2.15pm-3.15pm. 

Friday 17th October – Whole School Coffee 

Morning 9.00-10.00am. 

Friday 24th October – End of half term - Nursery 

finishes at 3.15pm. 

Reminders:  

Last week in Nursery we explored the text Elmer, the 

children talked about the ways in which they are all 

unique and special. This week we be continuing to 

ensure a smooth transition by exploring texts related to 

the nursery environment. 

 

When you come into Nursery please continue to find 

your child’s peg and encourage them to find their name 

and picture and then self-register in their nests. Staff 

will be on hand in the cloakroom until the children get 

the hang of this part of our morning routine. 

If you have any unwanted items of clothes that you 

would like to donate to nursery we would be very 

grateful. We are short on leggings and underwear 

(used for little accidents). If you child is sent home in 

nursery clothes please wash and return them. 

 

Tom and Lucy 


